
PIA Committee 

From: 	 hare Lawrence <otaheitehawaii@me.com> 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, May 31, 2016 3:09 PM 

To: 	 PIA Committee 

Subject 	 PIA10(11), PIA 10(12) 

Aloha council members, 
I am writing in STRONG support of resolution PTA 10(11) and PTA 10(12). I believe that all 
boards should have representation from the hawaiian and conservation community. What's 
going on around Hawaii is simply not right and I beleive that this is a positive step in the 
right direction. This would allow more fairness and allow us to collectively work together on 
important issues when it comes planning. Please pass these resolutions. 

Thank you, 
Tiare Lawrence 
pukalani resident 


